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l)ISTl<ll)UTI0~ 
UNFORTUNATELY, DUE TO PRODUCTION DELAYS ON THE 

PUBLISHER'S END, WE DO NOT HAVE A FIRM DATE SET FOR 
YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION. 

WE ARE HOPING TO HAVE THEM BEFORE THE END OF THE 
SCHOOL YEAR. 

PLEASE KEEP AN EYE ON ALL FORMS OF COMMUNICATION SUCH 
AS EMAIL, SCHOOL NEWSLETTERS, AND SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE MOST UP TO DATE INFORMATION. 

PLEASE DIRECT ALL QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS TO 
TAAHIRA.ROYER@PALMBEACHSCHOOLS.ORG 


